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Wynn Vale Drive and Bridge Road 
Junction Upgrade 

Project update 

             

 

  

This forms part of the State Government’s election commitment 
to upgrade, or investigate potential upgrades, in the northern 
suburbs.  

Project Update 

Works to upgrade the junction of Wynn Vale Drive and Bridge Road 
in Gulfview Heights are underway. To date, we have completed the 
installation of new light pole footings, street lighting, new traffic signal 
conduit crossings and pit installations. We are also removing old 
asphalt to prepare the road for new pavement.  

During construction a previously unidentified SA Water main pipeline 
was located within the work zone. Temporary protection works are 
required prior to the pipeline being relocated to facilitate the next 
phase of major works. SA Water will undertake required service 
relocation works concurrently with our project works, please see 
overleaf for more information.  

Due to these additional works, project completion is now 
expected in late 2025.   
 
We would like to thank the community for your patience 
during these critical works. 

When 

July 2025 to late 2025, 
weather permitting 

Hours of work 

Monday to Saturday 
between the hours of  
7am and 6pm 

 

Some night works are 
required, advance notice 
will be provided. 

More information 

Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/ 
wynnvaledrive 

Email  DIT.Engagement@ 
sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

We are upgrading the junction of Wynn Vale 
Drive and Bridge Road in Gulfview Heights 

 

http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/wynnvaledrive
http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/wynnvaledrive


 

Wynn Vale Drive and Bridge Road junction upgrade Reference number: #22699196 

2/07/2025 Page 2 of 2 

OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL  

 

 

 

What’s next?  

Wynn Vale Drive is scheduled to reopen to traffic early July 2025, weather permitting.  

Upcoming works on Bridge Road will include construction of new stormwater infrastructure, 

installation of light poles and the creation of an indented bus bay on the north bound side of Bridge 

Road.  

To facilitate the construction of stormwater infrastructure across the roadway, Melville Road 

will be closed at night at the junction of Bridge Road in mid July 2025 for approximately one 

week. Melville Road will reopen during the day with some speed restrictions. Local access detours 

will be in place during the closure. Please follow the direction of onsite traffic controllers and observe 

signage.  

To keep everyone safe, existing speed and lane restrictions will remain in place while works are 
underway. 

Access to buses will be maintained, however, please check the latest updates on scheduled services 
at adelaidemetro.com.au 

During the works, there may be some noise, but we'll do our best to keep the disruption to a 
minimum. You might also notice some odours, which is normal during asphalt work.  

 

SA Water works 

SA Water will undertake required relocation works over the coming months. To safely facilitate these 
works there will be impacts to sections of the Shared Use Path in the reserve between Wynn Vale 
Drive and Cornwall Drive. Pedestrian and cyclist detours will be in place during this time, please 
follow onsite signage.  

SA Water will contact customers directly for any service impacts that may occur during their 
relocation works. 
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